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Dear Oregon legislature, 

 

This bill if of the upmost importance! Arts organizations in Oregon generate a 

profound positive impact on their respective communities. Not to mention enriching 

lives of all who are involved, including the audiences. Unfortunately, this currently 

does not have an economic rubric, but it is clear that the quality of peoples lives have 

a direct impact on economy. It is also very clear that the Arts have a direct impact on 

peoples quality of life.  


